
 

 
DfE / Apprenticeship Service – Improving access to funding and support for 
employer  
 
MONDAY 23 JUNE 11:40-12:40 
 
FUNDING Zone 
 
ABOUT THIS SESSION 
This workshop, led by the DfE and Apprenticeship Service team, will walk you through the latest 
improvements to the Apprenticeship Service, focusing on simplifying access to funding and support 
for employers. Learn about the new ILR-led "add an apprentice" journey, changes designed to 
streamline provider payments, and what’s coming next. 
 
WHY YOU SHOULD ATTEND THIS SESSION 
Get a clear understanding of how the Apprenticeship Service is evolving to support skills growth. See 
live demonstrations, gain practical insights into improved processes, and learn how these changes 
will directly benefit your organisation and employer partners. 
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND THIS SESSION 
Apprenticeship operations managers, compliance officers, MIS and funding teams, and employer 
engagement staff responsible for onboarding learners and managing employer accounts through the 
Apprenticeship Service. Essential for providers looking to streamline processes, improve payment 
accuracy, and support employer partners more effectively. 
 
SPEAKER OVERVIEW 

Jason Poole is Head of apprenticeship operations and support at DfE. Jason has worked at 
the Department since 2001 and leads the live service operations and support for all 
apprenticeship services. Throughout his DfE career he has always worked closely with 
apprenticeships and recognise the important role they play in supporting citizens to 
achieve their potential alongside economic  

 

 

Perdip Nahal is Product Manager for Apprenticeship Service Employer account and 
Approvals journeys 

 


